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Date 




Dear Guardian(s),

Since progress reports have been sent home recently, I thought it would be a good idea to strategize about what can be done to help your child reach his or her potential during the remainder of this term.
___ Complete all homework assignments thoroughly
___ Complete make up work in a timely fashion
___ Ask for help right away when problems arise
___ Structure a regular time for studying
___ Prioritize homework based on point values and energy expended
___ Complete all classwork

___ Stay after school to get help
___ Participate in class on a regular basis
___ Other: 























If you would like to schedule a conference or email me, please contact me at 













Thank you for your continued concern and support.
Sincerely,

